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Docket No. 50-409

Ms. Anne K. Morse
P. O. Box 1583
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601

Dear Ms. Morse:

This letter is sent to acknowledge receipt of your petition requesting that
the Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation or Inspection and Enforcement
issue an order suspending License No. DPR-45 issued for operation of the
Dairyland Power Cooperative's La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor. Your petition
has been referred to the Director of Nuclear Reactcr Regulation because the
subject matter of the petition is within the jurisdiction of this office.

Your petition is being treated under 10 CFR 2.206 of the Commission's
regulations, and acconfingly, appropriate action will be taken on your
petition within a reasonable time. I enclose for your information a copy
of the notice that is being filed for oublication with the Office of the
Federal Register.

Si ncerely,

h '

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
Notice

cc w/ enclosure:
Mr. Frank Linder
General Manager
Dairyland Power Cooperative
2615 East Avenue South
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
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